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Grand Knightõs Report 
 

Brother Knights, 
 

  I hope everyone had a Merry Christmas and 
a Happy New Year!  Once again 
Brother Cuica did an excellent job of 
organizing the Knights in providing 
the ministries at Midnight 
Mass.  Personally I really love the 
way Father Trapp coordinates the 

Midnight Mass with the Knights and how we, 
the Knights support our parish. 
  With that said, fish fries are fast approaching 
(February 16 is first fish fry), so our January 
meeting will have much discussions about our 
needs to obtain supplies from new suppliers 
(with Lovejoys now closed).   As fish fries are 
our number one fundraiser as well as our 
number one volunteer activity, please plan to 
attend the January meeting if you are 
available. 
  

Vivat Jesus 
Todd Thobe, Grand Knight 

District Deputy 

December Report  
 

   Greetings of the season!  I 
hope you and your 
family had a very 
Merry Christmas 
and this letter finds 
you enjoying the 

Blessings of the New Year.                 
   As we, the Knights, review 
our efforts in 2017, I want to 
personally thank you for the great things we 
have accomplished for our Church, family, 
friends and community.  I know with our 
continued efforts we will make 2018 a great 
success.   
   I look forward to our projects and plans to 
continue building the domestic church in 2018. 
 

God Bless, 
Jeff Fisher, DD District 37 

R.I.P. Brother  

David Harris 
3/31/1942 -12/13/2017  

Happy New Year!! 

Knights Gear now available at 

Plain City store! 
 

   Main Street Treasures in 
down-town Plain City will be our 
new source to buy shirts & caps 
for our Council 12772.   
   Hopefully by our January 10 
meeting, they will have a website 
ready for us to place orders.   

  Stay tuned for more info on being able to place 
store orders for our Father Edward Fitzgerald 
Councilôs gear. 

Annual Bowling Party scheduled 

for Sunday afternoon, February 11 
 

 On Sunday, February 11th from 1:30p - 
3:30p our Knights of Columbus Council 12772 
will be hosting a family bowling party at Plain 
City Lanes & Pizza, 325 Jefferson Avenue.  
 Due to the bowling alley size (10 lanes) 
attendance will be limited to K of C Council 
12772 brothers and their immediate families. 
Only 5 persons can bowl on a lane at one time. 
 Cost for this event is free and includes 
unlimited bowling and shoe rental. Food and 
drinks can be purchased from PC Lanes by 
brothers and their families during the event. 
 Please RSVP by Wednesday, February 7 to 
Mark Needham at hamms1865@yahoo.com or  
614-301-1990 with your name and the number 
of family members that will be attending.  

mailto:hamms1865@yahoo.com
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January Dates to Remember  
 

January 10: 7:30pm Business 
 Meeting at the Church 
 

 

January 20: 7:30pm Social Meeting 
 at the PAC

Send greetings to our adopted Seminarians: 
 

Gordon Mott: 614-271-5131, gmott@pcj.edu 
 

David England: dengland16@pcj.edu 
 

The Pontifical College Josephinum 
7625 North High Street, Columbus OH 43235 

January Birthdays/Anniversaries 

 Knights 
 

Kevin Thelen 1/8 
Todd Thobe 1/17 
Kevin Donovan 1/18 
Gregory Adams 1/24 
Mark Walden 1/25 
Robert Timberlake 1/26 
Jim Fritter 1/30 
 

Spouses 
 

Sarah Reinhard 1/10 
Jill Will 1/18 
Jennifer Donovan 1/19 
Lisa Bowen 1/20 
Jodi Hanna 1/22 
Jennifer Peck 1/27 
Denise Brickner 1/31 
 

Children 
 

Elizabeth Reinhard 1/1 
Morgan Thobe 1/6 
Marilyn Wright 1/7 
Elizabeth Ernst 1/8 
Sam Rizzo 1/15 
Bridget Schurman 1/18 
Melissa Stransky 1/19 
Josh Stransky 1/19 
Alex Kerr 1/24 
Kate Kerr 1/28 
Leo Bertorello 1/29 
Mary Melliere 1/29 
 

Wedding Anniversaries 
 

Jim  & Deedee Bradley 1/2 
Jim & Karen Fritter 1/23 
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Giving Our Yes to God 
 

By Lori Crock 
  

Giving our yes to God, in a variety of ways, is how we show our love for God and for our 
neighbor. 
 

My husband Al, and three other men, just recently said óyesô to joining the Knights of 
Columbus chapter here at St. Joseph-Plain City. Their yes will open the door for God to 
work in new ways in their lives. 

 

It will be exciting to watch these new Knights develop new and deeper friendships and to use their 
gifts and talents to serve our parish and community. 
 

When God calls us to serve, or when we feel the Holy Spirit prompting us to take on a new role or 
responsibility, it can feel inexplicably easy when itôs of God ð thatôs Godôs grace at work in us. 
 

Saying óyesô to a new ministry, a volunteer effort, or a giving of self to an organization, is a beautiful 
way to put our faith into action. It may not always be easy, but we know that if God is calling us to 
this, he will equip us as well. 
 

Our Ladyôs óyesô ð the most magnificent yes in history ð allowed Jesus to walk among us as the 
Incarnate Word, Friend and Brother, and to remain with us in the Holy Eucharist. Her óyesô gives 
each of us the opportunity for an intimate relationship with Him and the invitation to spend eternal 
life with Him. 
 

May we be inspired by Romans 8:28 to continue to courageously say óyesô to God as we move into 
a new year é ñAnd we know that all things work together for good to them that love God, to them 
who are the called according to his purpose.ò 
 

New Year Blessings, 
 

Lori 
Lori Crock can be found online at   
www.holyandhealthycatholic.com.  

http://www.holyandhealthycatholic.com/
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Pancakes and St. Nick again a 

winning combination 
 

 Our Council 12772 Pancakes with St. Nick 
breakfast drew a nice crowd on Saturday morning, 
December 9.  We served some 100 meals, netting 
us over $300 after all expenses. As usual, photos 
with Santa were popular, as more than 30 were 
taken. 
 Sincere thanks go Brother Mike Peck who played 
Santa Claus, and Todd Thobe who provided a great 
Christmas backdrop and professional photo 
production.  
 The kitchen supporting cast included Brothers 
Fritter, Grady, Haaser, Hess, Needham, Schilling, 
Schwope and Wayton. 
 

Phil Grady (l.) gives advice to Kevin Schilling in 
preparing the first batch of pancake batter 

Posing with Santa Mike Peck are (back row) Greg 
Wayton, Jim Schwope, Jim Fritter and Carl Haaser; 
(front row) Mark Needham and Todd Thobe. 

Before the crowd arrived, Brothers 
Haaser, Schilling and Grady gave lots of 
advice to Santa. 

Brothers and their 

daughters appear in 

Dublin ballet 
 

 Participating in this yearôs 
production of the Nutcracker, 
staged by the Dublin Dance and 
Gymnastics, were (l.) Brother Phil 
Powers with daughter Cecelia and 
(r.) Brother John Ciuca with 
daughter Grace. 

 


